
Submitter: Loretta Johnson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3470 

This seems like an obvious yes on this bill. Only registered citizens should be allowed 

to vote for things that involve their state or country. I cannot go to any other county 

for a visit and have a voice in how they run their country. Neither should anyone be 

allowed to do that here. All votes need to be certified as a legal citizen of that state or 

country. It is just common sense. 


